Elmer, Linda

From:

tkrawczyk01@gmail.com

Sent:

Thursday, November 29, 2018 4:50 PM

To:

Elmer, Linda

Subject:

RE: HPC staff report for 2229 N. Terrace Ave. for Monday's meeting

Hi Linda,

Milwaukee Central Seventh-day Adventist Church would like to appeal the HPC decision. Please include us in the next Common Council committee meeting for us to share our appeal.

Thank you for the follow-up.

-Tim Krawczyk (414) 791-1888

From: Elmer, Linda [mailto:lelmer@milwaukee.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 8:50 AM
To: Tim Krawczyk <tkrawczyk01@gmail.com>

Subject: RE: HPC staff report for 2229 N. Terrace Ave. for Monday's meeting

Yes.

e-mail ME a statement that you wish to appeal this decision.

From: Tim Krawczyk [mailto:tkrawczyk01@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 8:39 AM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: Re: HPC staff report for 2229 N. Terrace Ave. for Monday's meeting

Good morning Linda,

Are you the correct person to submit this email request?

-Tim Krawczyk (414) 791-1888

From: Elmer, Linda

Sent: Thursday, November 29, 2018 8:04 AM

To: tkrawczyk01@gmail.com

Subject: RE: HPC staff report for 2229 N. Terrace Ave. for Monday's meeting

You just need to e-mail that you wish to appeal the HPC decision relating to the property at 2229 N. Terrace Ave. You can say why if you wish, but the minimum is just to state you wish to appeal.

You would then be scheduled before a Common Council committee (not HPC again) for the appeal hearing. I am guessing you would be on the Dec. 11th agenda for a morning meeting.

From: tkrawczyk01@gmail.com [mailto:tkrawczyk01@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 5:11 PM

To: Elmer, Linda

Subject: RE: HPC staff report for 2229 N. Terrace Ave. for Monday's meeting

Good afternoon Linda,

I was wanting to follow-up on the appeal process for our Church and understood you would need some response to get us on the December HPC agenda.

Can let me know what we need to do to proceed?

Thank you,

-Tim Krawczyk (414) 791-1888

Milwaukee Central Seventh-day Adventist Church 2229 N. Terrace Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53202

From: Elmer, Linda [mailto:lelmer@milwaukee.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 9:32 AM

To: tkrawczyk01@gmail.com

Subject: HPC staff report for 2229 N. Terrace Ave. for Monday's meeting

Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant
Common Council-City Clerk's Office
City Hall, Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
lelmer@milwaukee.gov
414-286-2231
414-286-3456 (fax)

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer